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Batesville surgeon re-elected to leadership position in ISMA  

INDIANAPOLIS – David Welsh, MD, a general surgeon from Batesville, has been re-

elected by his colleagues to the position of Indiana State Medical Association (ISMA) 

delegate to the American Medical Association (AMA). He was sworn into office Sunday, 

Sept. 7, at the 168th annual convention of ISMA.  

Dr. Welsh practices at Surgical Associates of Southeastern Indiana in Batesville. He 

has served as president of ISMA and chair of the ISMA Board of Trustees and as a 

member of the ISMA Commission on Legislation. 

In addition, Dr. Welsh is a member of the AMA Council on Science and Public Health. 

The Indiana State Medical Association is the largest physician organization in 

Indiana and is dedicated to promoting the well-being of doctors and their patients. 
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